

The Vale Academy Wilbury Drive Dunstable Bedfordshire

LU5 4QP 01582 211150 vale@thesharedlearningtrust.org.uk

Thursday 30th November 2017

Re: Reception Stay and Play

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware we are holding our next stay and play sessions on Friday 15th December 2017. As this is a special Christmas stay and play we will have lots of Christmas activities for you to share with your child. At the end of the session you will be invited to enjoy a mince pie while the children sing you a few Christmas songs they have been learning.

Children are invited to dress up in something Christmassy on this day e.g. a Christmas themed costume, a Christmas jumper or similar.

The sessions will be as follows:

10 a.m. – 11 a.m. and 2 p.m. – 3 p.m.

Please remember if you cannot make either session you are welcome to send another member of your family. Younger siblings are welcome.

Kind Regards

Mrs G. Granger Head of Early Years















